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Young, Bernie C

From: Pinellas County Clerk of the Circuit Court and Comptroller 
<noreply@mypinellasclerk.org> on behalf of noreply@mypinellasclerk.org

Sent: Friday, May 1, 2020 9:04 AM
To: Comments, BCC Agenda

CAUTION:    This message has originated from Outside of the Organization. Do Not Click on links or open attachments 
unless you are expecting the correspondence from the sender and know the content is safe. 

Live Form 

Topic Charters & Boat tours  

BCC Agenda Date 5-1-2020 

Your Stand on the Issue Support 

Comments 

I wanted to reach out to you all prior to your meeting tomorrow 
morning to simply pass along a message from my family on behalf 
of our family owned and operated business, Hubbard’s Marina. Our 
family business has been operating inside Pinellas county since 
1928 and in our nearly 100 year history we have never encountered 
anything like this COVID19 pandemic. We made the tough call to 
close back on March 23rd well before any orders to close for the 
safety of our family, staff, community and county. I was hoping and 
planning to re-open when the governor made his announcement 
about re opening the state. Since his announcement we have created 
a NEW policy and procedure page of our site to educate our staff, 
guests and friends on what is required by our company to operate 
cautiously and safely and have distributed that out and trained our 
staff on those items listed here -> 
https://hubbardsmarina.com/covid-19-operating-policies-and-
procedures/ Since restaurants are now able to have 25% capacity 
inside and outside decks open with social distancing we are hoping 
and praying that we will be able as a charter business to operate 
with limited capacity as well. We provide an outside open air 
experience where social distancing is practical. Our office is now 
made up to be one way traffic only with sneeze shields and signage 
dictating the new policies and procedures. All this to say, we are 
doing everything in our power to be as safe, cautious and careful as 
possible upon being permitted to re-open our family’s business. I 
am hoping and praying we will have your commission’s support in 
re opening our deep sea fishing and tour operations under careful 
guidelines outlined by our president and governor. I will be virtually 
attending tomorrow’s meeting and I am simply reaching out to ask 
for your support in re opening our operations.  

Citizen Name Dylan Hubbard 
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Address 
170 Johns pass boardwalk  
Madeira Beach, florida 33708  
United States 

Phone 727-4209485 

Email CaptHubbard@HubbardsMarina.com 

 


